
St. Francis Church of England Primary School 
School Contact Details: 

Address: Cherry Tree Lane, Cherry Tree, Blackburn, BB2 5NX 
Telephone: 01254 201419 

Email: office@stfrancis.blackburn.sch.uk 
Website: www.stfranciscep.co.uk 
Facebook: @stfrancisceprimary  

 
School Vision: Our aim at St. Francis Church of England Primary School is to guide our children to live fulfilling lives, rooted 
in the values taught by Jesus based on the gospel value of love for one another. 
School Mission Statement: Love Faith. Love People. Love Learning. 
School Values: love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and self-control. 

School Newsletter 

Collective Worship - This week... 

We continue our journey through our 

school Christian values. We spoke 

about how Christians believe that 

when they live God’s way, they will 

show these Christian values. We 

focussed on PEACE this week. To 

think about this, we looked at a Bible 

story that spoke about a King Saul 

and David. After a difficult time, they 

made peace with each other and 

therefore, treated each other better. 

There were lots of great ideas about 

what brings different children peace. 

We spoke about how we can choose 

to be peacemakers and how we can 

share peace with one another. We 

talked about this meaning St. Francis 

is a safe and 

happy place to 

be! 

Date: 25.03.22 

Picture News: (https://www.stfranciscep.co.uk/page/19-20/84388) 

Quick News: 

ACTION: It was World Downs Syndrome Day on 

Monday. Thanks to everyone who wore ODD 

SOCKS. Head over to our Facebook Page and 

watch the Year 2 children singing one of their 

favourite songs whilst signing with Makaton. It’s one 

not to miss! 

Year 4 Easter Production: Come and watch Year 

4 as they complete their Easter production on 

Thursday 21st March at 2.30pm. More information 

on tickets to follow. 

ACTION: Parents’ Evening is happening for Year 1 

to 6 on Wednesday 30th March. You should now 

have booked an appointment through School 

Spider. Please do ensure you book an appointment 

to discuss your child’s learning. 

REMINDER: School closes on Friday 1st April for 

the Easter holidays. School will re-open on Tuesday 

19th April. 

INFORMATION: Starting from Friday 1st April, we 

will allow parents/carers back into Celebration 

Worship in children’s classes. Gate open at 2.50pm 

and shut at 2.55pm.  

Music Performance - Tuesday 29th March - 2:45pm 

Our Year 3 pupils will be showing us what they have learnt recently in 

their Flute lessons. 

Our Guitar and Ukulele pupils have 

each chosen a performance piece. 

Our choir will be performing the song 

‘Power In Me’. 

All welcome to come watch! 

School Crossing Patrol 

This is to re-explain, BwD are no longer providing a School Crossing 

Patrol from Tuesday 19th April. I am aware of some parents contacting 

their MP or local councillor about this. Please think about this, 

especially if your child walks home on their own. 

Talk to your child(ren about... 

What is ‘peace’? 

 

What does ‘peace’ 

look like? 

 

Is it possible to feel 

‘peace’ all of the time? 

 

Is it possible to remain peaceful in 

hard times? 

 

Why do Christians feel peace? 

 

Can you do something this week to 

bring yourself peace? 

 

Can you do something this week that 

brings peace to 

someone else? 

 

St. Francis Church Events - Spring Fair and Mothering Sunday 

On Sunday 27th March, there will also be a 

Mothering Sunday service. This will be at St. 

Francis Church starting at 10.30am. All are 

welcome. There will be daffodils and Simmel cake 

provided. 


